LIBRARY BOARD MEETING MINUTES –September 20, 2016
Present:   Linda Styer,  Paul Kelly,  Janet Acker, JR Delia, John Gordon, Scott Kunkler, Holly Hake, Tabatha Morris, Hans Soderquist, Director- Kim Graff

Excused:      Carol Ash, Penny Grimes

Absent:       

Secretary's Report
JR moved to approve August minutes.    Linda seconded.  Minutes were approved.
Treasurer's Report
John made a motion to accept the financial report including the detail of the checks written for the month.          Scott seconded. Motion carried.

Building
Work on the back staircase grant will begin tomorrow.

Fundraising Committee
Greenery sale will be December 3rd.  Volunteers will be needed to decorate wreathes, bake cookies, be at the sale and cut trees.

Linda mentioned that it would be good to have a chair and co-chair for each event so that new people can learn.  Also, it would be good to create a manual for running each event as the event is being pulled together.

Development Committee
Annual Appeal Letter is finished.

Finance Committee 
The vice-president and the audit committee received the recusal from Janet Acker and determined that this resolves any potential conflict of interest.

Janet discussed a possible contact to perform our financial review.  Scott will follow up.

Scott reminded everyone that budget season is starting and anyone interested in being in the discussions to let him know.  

Due to new members joining the Board, the vote on the changes to the by-laws will be tabled until next meeting.  

The conflict of interest policy and annual statements were distributed to new members. 

Scott made a motion that Scott Kunkler, JR Delia, Linda Styer, and Holly Hake are authorized check signers.  Janet seconded.  All in favor

Scott mad a motion to bond Scott Kunkler, JR Delia, Linda Styer, Holly Hake and Kim Graff.  Janet seconded.  All in favor.

Director's Report
The director presented 3 logo options.

Tim Burke feels that we can finish our long range plan by the end of the year.

New magazine racks have been installed.

A new Saturday page is being trained.

We have received donations due to an obituary for Franklyn Dilon.

UHLS is holding a trustee training on October 5th at 6:30pm.

The director was thanked in the town newsletter.

Janet made a motion to accept the director's report.  Linda seconded.  Motion carried.

New Business
Janet suggested a former practice of having committee meetings right before regular board meetings or having committees email their reports before board meetings in order to save meeting time.

Kim asked to open the library on the Monday of Halloween in conjunction with different hamlet wide activities

and having a Halloween costume/swap shop.  The board approved both activities.
John made a motion to adjourn.   JR seconded.  Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at  9:29 pm.
Next Board Meeting will be October 18th at 7pm.  
